Ryan Hobbs

From: AustinGO Production Site <drupaladmin@austintexas.gov>
Sent: Friday, November 11, 2016 10:17 AM

To: Ryan Hobbs

Subject: Form submission: Public Information Request

Thank you for contacting the City of Austin. Your request is being processed.

Consistent with the Texas Public Information Act, you can expect communication from the City of Austin within 10 business days after
the date the information was requested.

The City of Austin will make the effort to ensure that the information you have requested is made available to you in a timely manner.
However, depending on the scope of the request and the time required to research and compile the information, should the City of
Austin not be readily able to produce the information you have requested, the communication you receive may indicate items such as:

The date that the information will be available

The need to prepare a cost estimate

A letter advising that some of the responsive information may or must be withheld by the City
The need for clarification from you

Thus, please note that the communication you can expect to receive does not necessarily mean responsive information you have
requested will be available within the 10 business days.

Thank you,

City of Austin

LAW Department

City of Austin

(512) 974-2268
public.information@austintexas.gov



This submittal shall be considered an official public information request for the following records from
Austin Resource Recovery:

1. Please provide a complete digital copy of the fully executed contract/agreement between the
City of Austin and Simple Recycling for curbside textile collection and processing services.

2. Please provide a complete digital copy of the solicitation response from Simple Recycling and
digital copies of all other responses received by the City in response to RFP No SLW511 for
Curbside Textile Recycling Services.



